December 5, 2011
Cook County Board of Education

The Cook County Board of Education met in regular work session on Monday, December 5, 2011 at 12:00 p.m. in the Cook Primary School Conference Room.  Board members Chad Sumner, Susan Griffin, Tina Revels, Maysoe Wiley and Jerry Durden were present for this meeting.  Chairman Sumner presided with Jerry Durden opening the meeting with prayer.

Superintendent Heard presented the agenda.  On a motion by Mrs. Revels, seconded by Mr. Durden, the board members voted unanimously to approve the agenda.

POSSIBILITY OF SIXTH GRADERS PLAYING MIDDLE SCHOOL BASEBALL:
Discussion was held on the possibility of 6th graders playing middle school baseball.  Michael Folsom, Recreation Director, presented the Recreation Department’s view on this issue.  BOE members also discussed their views.  No further action was scheduled to be taken on this issue.
PASS-THROUGH GRANT DISCUSSION:  Danny Studstill, Board Attorney, discussed the Pass-Through Grant.

PROPOSED COOK COUNTY DISTRICT CHANGES:  Discussion was held on the proposed Cook County district changes.  This was for information only.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.
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